
May 25, 2022 

Dear Sir 

We are writing to notify you that Leader Bank has become aware your name, social security 
number, address, and date of birth were inadvertently viewed by a single outside party not 
authorized to view said information.  No other non-public private information was shared with any 
parties not authorized to view it. Please know that Leader Bank takes the privacy of our customers 
seriously and we apologize for this inadvertent disclosure.   

You have certain rights under Massachusetts law when it comes to identity theft and data privacy. 
Please see the attached Resources Guide to review the resources made available to you. 
Additionally, we are making available Identity Protection Services available to you free of charge 
for a period of three years from the date of registration for such services. Please contact Colm 
Kenny, Information Security Officer of Leader Bank, at colm.kenny@leaderbank.com or 781-646-
3900 if you are interested or if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Leader Bank, N.A. 
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